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The President and Council of B'nai B'rith First England  have pleasure in inviting you to the 

Second Annual Rabbi Lord Jonathan Sacks z"l Memorial Lecture 
Patron  Lady Sacks 

This year we are honoured to have a presentation from Chief Rabbi Ephraim Mirvis 

on Thursday 30th June, 2022 at 8pm at  

Hampstead Garden Suburb Synagogue, Norrice Lea, N2 ORE 

"The 3 A’s: The three great challenges of our time 

– Assimilation, Antisemitism and Apathy". 

 
Chief Rabbi Ephraim Mirvis 

 

Chief Rabbi Ephraim Mirvis is the Chief Rabbi of the United Kingdom and the 

Commonwealth. He is a primary representative of the Jewish community to government, 

other faiths and civil society.  Now in his ninth year in office, he is well-known as a 

principled spiritual leader, who has strengthened Jewish community life and broken new 

ground in the areas of education, interfaith and social responsibility. 

 

Since the foundation of B'nai B'rith First England in 1910 each chief rabbi has been invited 

into membership of First  England.  In accordance with our tradition following the retirement 

of  Rabbi Sacks z"l,  Chief Rabbi Mirvis  joined us in July 2013 shortly before taking up his 

office as Chief Rabbi. 

The Lecture is FREE  to  all  Synagogue members,  

B'nai B'rith First England Members and Friends. 

Refreshments will be provided 

PLEASE BOOK THROUGH :     firstlodgengland@aol.com 

by the latest 12 noon on Wednesday 29th June 2022 
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